

16 Castle Street Washington, NJ 07882

April 11, 2014 Announcements

- We have an upcoming PTA meeting scheduled for Tuesday, April 15, 2014 at 7:00PM at Brass Castle. We hope you will join us.
 - There are several PTA chairperson positions available for the next school year. Also there are 3 executive board positions open for the next school year (President, Treasurer, and Secretary)
 - If you are interested in volunteering for any position on the board or for a chairperson position, please contact Jennifer Monahan at 908-625-6309 or Tiffani Higgins at 908-310-5892.
- Upcoming PTA Events
 - Plant Sale May 2014
 - o Teacher Appreciation Week May 2014
 - Field Day June 2014